
From: Sharon Bastin [mailto:sbastin@namimn.org]  

Sent: Friday, August 14, 2015 9:49 AM 
To: #CI-StPaul_Ward6 

Subject: People Incorporated 

 
"Mental illnesses are extremely common, affecting one in four people. Our community is in desperate 

need of community mental health services. I urge you to vote to allow People Incorporated to relocate 

the Diane Ahrens Crisis Residence to 1784 La Crosse Avenue. To deny this based on unfounded fears and 

a zoning classification when the Planning Commission already approved the change is 

discriminatory.  People with mental illnesses already live in this neighborhood - let's make sure people 

can access the right treatment at the right time."  

 

Sharon Bastin 

Database Specialist 

NAMI Minnesota 

800 Transfer Rd Suite 31 

Saint Paul, MN 55114 

651-645-2948 ext 122 

sbastin@namimn.org 

 


